CONVERSATION
EXCHANGE

for Spanish language
students at the Department
of Spanish and Portuguese
and Spanish native speakers
currently studying at the
International English Center.

PLEASE COME TO PRACTICE
YOUR SPANISH AND ENGLISH,
WE WILL SPEND A HALF-HOUR
SPEAKING IN EACH LANGUAGE.
LEARNERS OF ALL LEVELS ARE

WELCOME!

5-6 pm, Tuesdays November 27
and December 4.
GCUGG 205



